Professor Stan
Department of
Engineering

Dear Professor Stansfield,

Yesterday I had a vi ‘ m Mr. Raﬁwﬁ,
who wished to be a=-sured that 1 ang Cxe1tu w;nc
now prevail bet necr. him and %th Ini
laboratory should be OC?biruea ior
year s He t0ld me of the intimation
the Univergity that the arrancements
tinued.

He has since seen Mr, Glassco, who tells
me this morning that he is agreeable that tters
stand as at present. Mr. Roast assured me L%ﬂt you
had no ob jection, and I am now writing to ask what
your views are. Mr. Roast tells m that the presence
of his employees in the laboratory is of value to our
students, because they are always available for con-
sul tation.

I believe he pays $50 a month for his
office space in your building and that this year he will
be paid $25 for what he says amounts to about eme and
a half hours' work a week for the metallurgical studentse.

I think the complaint arose among some of
our former graduates, that his associati on with the
University was placing him in a preferred class. But
he is no longer designating the laborata ies as
"Roast Laboratories, McGill University” and I think
the ob jeetion is largely removed.

I hope you are enjoying your vacation.

Ever yours fsithfully,

rineipal




